
CAMROSE OUTREACH SCHOOL 
Suite 2, 4412- 56St Camrose AB T4V 5K4 

780 672-2205 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 

“To be willing is to be Able” 

April 16, 2021 

 

Dear Families: 

I am writing to let you know that an individual from Camrose 
Outreach has tested positive for COVID-19 today. 

Our school will switch to online learning only for the next two weeks, 
from Monday, April 19 to Thursday, April 29. 

 We are following all of the health and safety protocols to ensure our 
school continues to be a safe environment for both students and 
staff. 

Those whom we consider to have been in close contact with the 
individual who has COVID-19 have been contacted by the school 
administration and will be quarantining at home until April 29th. 

If you have NOT been contacted, you are not considered to be at an 
increased risk for COVID-19. 

Please note that our division will follow the Freedom of Information 
and Protection of Privacy regulations and will not be sharing any 
information regarding the specific individual who tested positive. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. Our school 
family is strong and we will get through this situation together. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Laura Swanson 

Principal, Camrose Outreach School 

 

 

 


